
The best critiques teach and encourage the student. Please offer areas of improvement and positive attributes of the performance.
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Speaker #_____Contestant___________________________________ Round_______________ Section_______

Selection_________________________________________________________________  Conference_______

Author_________________________________________________________________  Category A B

 Judge’s Signature
Please make certain the rank on this ballot matches the rank on the master ballot.

I rank this contestant

Note: Evaluate each performer individually based on the total presentation. At the end of the round, rank the performers in order
 of the quality of the presentations: Best is 1st, second best is 2nd, and so on. Rank every contestant. Do not tie any contestants.

• Did the performer pre-
pare you to listen to the 
selection?

•  Did the content, form, 
and delivery style  of the 
introduction add to the 
overall effectiveness of 
the performance?

• Was the material ap-
propriate for the per-
former?

•  Did the performer suc-
cessfully recreate the 
persona, and the scene? 

• Did the performer dem-
onstrate an awareness 
of the persona’s purpose 
and audience?

• Did the performer make 
appropriate use of physi-
cal and vocal skills?

• Was the use of manu-
script, internal pacing, 
pauses, and sense of 
closure appropriate?

• What did you like about 
the performance and 
why?

• What areas of improve-
ment are needed?

• Did the performer ad-
here to the prescribed 
category?
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